
Andrew T. Heath  

Governor Pat McCrory appointed Andrew T. Heath to serve as a Commissioner at the North 
Carolina Industrial Commission on February 28, 2013. Following the confirmation process, 
Governor McCrory designated Andrew Heath as the Chairman of the Commission. Chairman 
Heath has been in private practice since 2006, during which time he represented employees 
while working for The Cole Law Firm, PLLC and employers while working for Hedrick Gardner 
Kincheloe & Garofalo, LLP. 

Chairman Heath graduated from the University of North Carolina at Asheville with a B.S. in 
Management with concentration in Business Administration in 2003. He then attended law 
school at Indiana University Robert H. McKinney School of Law and received his J.D. in 2006. 
He resides in Raleigh with his wife, who is also an attorney, and daughter. 

 


